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Friday 4th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to give you some information about some of the changes in Year 1 that are 

in place at the moment.  You may already be aware of these changes but just to refresh 

your mind: 

 No book bags (your child will not need a book bag at this time, we will not be giving 

homework or changing books) 

 No PE bags (Year 1 PE sessions are on Thursdays.  Your child will need to come to 

school wearing their PE kit) 

 No personal hand sanitiser (Children regularly wash their hands with soap and 

water. The school supplies hand sanitiser throughout the day) 

 Each child will need their own named water bottle. (Please make sure these only 

contain water) 

The children have been amazing already during these first couple of days back at school.  

We are very much looking forward to continuing to getting to know them better.  Next 

week we will send you more information about what we will be learning in class. 

Thank you for your understanding during this time. 

Miss K Stone, Mrs C Edmonds, Mrs S Tilling and Miss K Wheeler 
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